
Expeditions Fund Report 

 

As a PhD candidate in Drama, I traveled to Ghana to attend the International Federation for 

Theatre Research conference that took place at the University of Ghana in Accra from July 

24-28, 2023. This was my second time attending the IFTR conference, an annual conference 

that happens in a different country, but my first time visiting Ghana. During the 2023 IFTR 

conference, I participated in the Political Performances Working Group and presented a paper 

based on my ongoing PhD research. In addition to attending the conference, sharing my 

work, and networking with researchers and artists from different countries, I briefly explored 

Accra to learn about the Ghanaian culture. During my week-long stay in Accra, I had 

valuable academic and travel experiences. Alongside a travel bursary I received from the 

IFTR, the QMUL expedition fund helped me pay my travel and conference expenses.  

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://iftr.org/
https://iftr.org/
https://iftr.org/working-groups/political-performances


 

 

 


